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3 August 2016 

Dear RMS members, 

On 22 July you were sent an email inviting you to vote on whether the 
PSA should accept the RMS’s offer of a 2.5 percent pay increase for one 
year with a suite of improvements to the Award. 

More than 97 percent of participants voted to accept the offer. 

The PSA has now acted on your wishes. 

In the Industrial Relations Commission yesterday, the Roads and 
Maritime Services Consolidated Salaried Award 2016 was finalised. 

This new Award will come into effect immediately, except for the flex 
time provisions, and delivers you a 2.5 percent pay rise back paid from 
the first full pay period after 1 July 2016. 

https://www.facebook.com/PublicServiceAssociationOfNsw
https://twitter.com/psansw
https://twitter.com/psansw
http://psa.asn.au/defending-public-services/

